
From: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/26/2014 12:05:27 PM
Subject: RE: International Maritime Commerce Week Proclamation

Attachments: SC Ports 2014.pdf

Hi, Katherine.

The attached has been sent to Sara Parrish. She requested the name be changed to South Carolina Ports Week a 
couple of weeks ago.

Thanks.

kt

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 3:52 PM
To: Mayer, Doug
Cc: Thomas, Katherine; Haltiwanger, Katherine
Subject: FW: International Maritime Commerce Week Proclamation

Proclamation request below.
KV

From: Parrish, Sara [mailto:SParrish@SCSPA.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 2:30 PM
To: Pitts, Ted; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: International Maritime Commerce Week Proclamation

Hi, Ted and Katherine -

I hope you are having a nice week. As you are aware, the SC International Trade Conference is scheduled
for September 8th - 10th at Wild Dunes. Governor Haley has kindly agreed to offer a special welcome to 
group on Tuesday, September 9th at 10:20am. Additionally, the Propeller Club is hosting Jim Newsome at
the annual State of the Port Address on September 8th prior to the opening of the trade conference. Last 
year, we had over 600 attendees. In light of the positive focus on the maritime industry that week, would 
the Governor consider proclaiming that week to be, “International Maritime Commerce Week?” Or 
something to that effect?

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. If you need any information from 
me, please let me know.

Regards,

Sara

Sara S. Parrish
MANAGER, GOVERNMENT RELATIONS
SOUTH CAROLINA PORTS AUTHORITY
OFFICE (843) 577-8670
MOBILE (803) 240-1960
scspa.com
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